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To whom it may concern 
 
Re: Candela Toorak 12LED 14W Luminaire  
 
The City of Whittlesea is preparing a bulk changeover of between 1,100 – 1,500 80W MV decorative 
streetlights with suitable LED replacements. 
 
Given its commitment to sustainable, energy efficient street lighting, the City of Whittlesea supports 
Vicpole’s initiative to seek approval of the 12LED 14W Toorak top entry luminaire. 
 
The significant reduction in power consumption, from 80W to 14W, will support Council’s drive to replace 
inefficient street lights with energy efficient street lighting and will substantially reduce electricity 
consumption and greenhouse gas emissions, helping the City of Whittlesea to achieve its zero net emissions  
target by 2022.  
 
Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.   
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
John Edwards  
Team Leader Sustainable Projects 
 


